Lois Barnett

Liquid radioactive wastes from Hanford's tanks should not be transported through
Spokane or Oregon when an option to solidify and treat the waste before shipping it is available:

There must be an Environmental Impact Statement(EIS).

I strongly support accelerating removal of waste from tanks in the 200 West Area. Acceleration is
only possible if this waste can be treated and solidified into a grout and disposed offsite — in licensed
facilities that have no groundwater. Those facilities are in West Texas and Utah. The

West Texas facility (WCS) is the likelier facility to dispose of most of the lower

radiation waste removed from tanks in 200 West based on its license conditions.

Thank You for protecting Water ~ for protecting Life.
Lois Barnett



